
 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

We are writing to inform you that TE Connectivity Ltd. has sold a portion of its PTC thermistor product line 

located in St. Mary’s, Pennsylvania, of which you are a customer, to Greg Stauffer, the former Engineering 

Manager at the facility. The transaction will be effective January 12, 2015.   

Greg will be looking to support all part numbers that were previously purchased on the PTC thermistor 

Line. 

Please forward all future purchase orders and queries to Greg Stauffer’s attention using the contact details 

below: 

Name Greg Stauffer 

Phone Number  +1 814-781-5920 (office) 
+1 814-834-1541 (main) 
+1 814-594-9807 (mobile) 

Address 1028 Graphite Road 
PO Box 249 
St Marys, PA  15857 

Email Address greg.stauffer@thermistorsunlimited.com 
 

 

All current open orders will be transferred to Greg so that all future product will ship from his operation.  

Any current outstanding invoices at the close date, will still be payable to Measurement Specialties Inc. 

Greg brings with him over 20 years of experience in PTC manufacturing and will be utilizing the current 

equipment and processes that are now in place.  We are confident that the transition will be smooth but 

we wanted to notify each customer individually.  We know that Greg looks forward to servicing your PTC 

thermistor needs for many years to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joe Gleeson 
Sr. Director of Operations 
TE Connectivity Sensor Solutions 
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